

Lakewood Middle School Newsletter

Dear LMS Families,

Thank you for your patience these last two weeks as we work through snow days and the fog delay.

NWEA testing will now take place next week Tuesday and Thursday and again the following Tuesday. If students are unable to be at school that day due to bussing, we will have students complete these the following day of school. Our teachers will be using this data to continue to help drive their instruction and to be able to see growth from the fall until now.

Today is the last day of our 1st semester. Students have received their new schedules. Please let the office know if you have any questions regarding their new schedule. On Monday students are to report to the first hour location, indicated on their new schedule.

Our staff has been working diligently to update grades for students, as many students still had work to turn in today. Your child's report card will be sent home next week Friday, February 2nd.

As we continue through this winter, please remind your child to bring their coat to school, if they want to head outside at lunch recess (or at the end of the day for our fifth grade students). They will not be allowed outside without their coat on.

Next week we will be having Grade Level Meetings, where administration will be awarding PRIDE students of the month for January and reminding them of their daily classroom, hallway and cafeteria expectations. T

Thankyou for your continued support. Go Vikings, Allison Aldrich, LMS Principal

Upcoming Dates

- NWEA Testing January 30
 February 1
 February 6
- January 26 Last Day of the 1st semester
- January 29 Start of the 2nd semester
- February 2 Report Cards sent home
- February 9-12 No School Midwinter Break
- February 13 School Resumes
- February 14 Count Day
- March 11 No School

Athletic Information

Today our wrestling team will be holding their Lakewood Invitational at Lakewood High School, starting at 4:30 pm. Stop by and cheer on the Vikings!

Our Girls Basketball teams will continue with their games next week, after having a great first week, with many learning opportunites.

